
Parish Office  
Office staff:   Uiesemaalii Holmes 
  Sarah Laurenson 
  Kula Bower 
 
Custodian: Sitiveni Pouvalu  
  027 724 9986 
 
Office Hours: Tuesday  to Friday  
  10am to 3pm 
 
75 Taranaki Street, Te Aro, Wellington 6011 
04 384 7695 / office@wesleychurch.org.nz 

Ministry Team 
 

Rev Nicola Teague Grundy  
(Parish Superintendent)  
021 274 1957 / 04 242 0176 
nicola@wesleychurch.org.nz 
 

Rev Simote Taunga 
(Tongan Presbyter)  
021 033 3385/ simote@wesleychurch.org.nz 
 
Tahi Kato 
(10am Probationary Minister) 
022 400 1696 / tahik@methodist.org.nz 

 

 
 

 

Today’s Service  
24 Rātapu, Whiringa-ā-rangi

(November)  Reign of Christ 

Worship Leader: Nicola Teague 

Grundy 

Organist: Colin Scarf 

Notices & Welcome: Hugh Laurenson 

Bible Reader: Alan Dine 

Door Stewards: Peter Grundy & Sarah 

Laurenson 

Morning Tea: Tevita Family 

 

1 Rātapu, Hakihea (December) 

Advent 1(HC) Combined Service 

Worship Leader: Nicola Teague 

Grundy 

Organist: Vivien Chiu 

Morning Tea: Parish 

www.wesleychurch.org.nz 

Wellington Methodist Parish News 
  24 Rātapu, Whiringa-ā-rangi(November)  2024 

Lectionary Reading for next 
week, 1 Rātapu,  
Hakihea (December), Advent 
1 
 
Jer 33:14-16, Ps 25:1-10 1 
Thes 3:9- 13, Lk 21:25-36  

Meeting / Events Coming Up: 

 
10AM AGM, 24 Nov, after 
nmorning tea 
 
Parish AGM, 28 Nov, 7pm, 
New Hall & Zoom Meeting 
 
Knit & Knatter, 11 December, 
11am, Staff Room 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Parish AGM  
Parish AGM will be held in New 
Hall on Thursday 28th Nov at 7pm. 
Live stream on Zoom will also be 
available to those who will not be 
available to attend.  
REPORTS TO BE EMAILED TO 
OFFICE ASAP  
 
10am AGM 
10am AGM will be held Today after 
morning tea. 
 
Farewell for Nicola  
We will hold a Parish farewell for 
Nicola on Saturday 21st December in 
the New Hall. More details to follow. 
 
Farewell for Tahi 
Tahi’s last service will be on Sunday 
22nd December. 10am will have a 
shared morning tea after the service 
to farewell Tahi. 
We are collecting contributions to-
wards gifts for Nicola and Tahi. You 
can put contributions into the 10am 
account or give cash to Hugh. Please 
add Nicola or Tahi into the reference 
field in the bank account, 02-0800-
0939980-00. 

Parish Christmas Party  
Sunday 1 Dec. SAVE THE DATE. 
More info to be followed.  
 
10AM 2024/25 Giving Trends 
Our 2024/25 stewardship giving is 
tracking well below our budgeted 
amount, and is significantly less than 
for 2023/24.  
We need to give $5,000 per month to 
ensure we stay on target. If you 
would like to join the stewardship 
programme, please speak with Hugh 
or Joy. 
 
From DCM 
A MASSIVE thank you for the sup-
port that Wesley Methodist Church 
offered to DCM for Saturday’s Food-
bank Appeal. We couldn’t have done 
it without the support of Wesley peo-
ple and allowing us the usage of the 
Drama Christi Studio as our sorting 
base! In the end, we collected 104 
boxes of food, which was an incredi-
ble result for us – especially as we 
come into this holiday season. We 
are just so grateful for your ongoing 
support! 

Notices 
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